
RATHYOUNG PIGNATELLI
Richard W. Head
Of Counsel
rwh(rath1aw.com
603-410-4322
Please reply to: Concord Office

February 8, 2019

VIA EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL

••-:

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 N. Fruit Street, Suite 10
ConcordNH 03301

Re: DW 19-026 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
Petition for Approval of Financing under the State Drinking Water and
Groundwater Trust Fund

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of our client, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. we request that you please add the
following service contacts to the above captioned matter service list:

Mr. Larry Goodhue, e-mail address: laffy.goodhue(pennichuck.com
Mr. Donald Ware, e-mail address: donald.ware@pennichuck.com
Ms. Carol Ann Howe, e-mail address: carolann.howe@pennichuck.com
Mr. Jay Kerrigan, e-mail address: jay.kerrigan(pennichuck.com
Ms. Michelle Preve, e-mail address: mrp@rathlaw.com

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire.

know ifyou have any questions.

Rath, Young and Pignatelli, PC.
www.rathlaw.com

One Capta Plaza
Concord, NH 033024500
T (603) 2264600
F (603) 2264700

20 Trafalgar Square
Nashua, NH 03063
T (603) 889-9952
F (603) 595-7489

120 Water Street, 2nd Floor
Boston, MA 02109
T (617) 523-8080

26 State Street, Suite 9
Montpelier VT 05602
T (802)229-8050
F (802) 229-4666

Thank you for your assistance.

RHW/mrp


